
February 2022 Newsletter

JOIN DUNWOODY
PRESERVATION TRUST

TODAY!

A Message From Our President, David Long

At the January Annual Meeting, we
celebrated our newest members
inducted into the Dunwoody
Preservation Trust Volunteer Hall of
Fame! The new members are: Tom
Florence, Boy Scout Troop 477 and
Scout Master Barry Deutsch, and Glen
Fuse. Our volunteers are critical to our
mission and over the years, each of these inductees has
volunteered countless hours and have demonstrated an
amazing level of support to our organization. Thank You!

We also voted in our 2022 Board Members. This year's Board
Members are:

o  President - David Long
o  Treasurer - Peter Knowles
o  Secretary - Cowen Harter
o  Past President - MJ Thomas
o  VP of Marketing & Communications - Carol Niemi
o  Director of Membership - Pam Tallmadge
o  Director of Volunteers - Susan Still
o  Director of Cheek-Spruill House - Dan Griffin
o  Director of Cemeteries - Traci Rylands
o  Director of Historic Records/Curator - Chryse Wayman
o  Director at Large - Kristen Simons
o  Director at Large Education - Sharon Darby
o  Director at Large - Suzanne Boothe
o  Director at Large - Ellen Rankin
o Director at Large - Chris Cox

https://dunwoodypreservationtrust.org/be-a-member/


A huge thank you goes out to the Board Members who rolled
off the Board: Libba Morris, Jim Walker, Jim Williams, Valerie
Biggerstaff, Jay Pryor, and Mac Peden.

We would also like to welcome Dr. Jim Walker to DPT's staff. Jim
has come on board as our Director of Educational
Programming. He will continue offering History Alive, serve as the
Director of Camp Flashback and will build other educational
offerings in the future.

We have a lot to be excited about and look forward to this year
so please stay tuned. Lemonade Days and our Afternoon Tea
are just around the corner!

David Long
President

Welcome Our New Executive Director

It is with great excitement that we
announce the selection of Noelle Ross as
the Executive Director of the Dunwoody
Preservation Trust. We believe that her
previous experience and her enthusiasm
make her the perfect fit for this
position. Please join us in
welcoming Noelle to the DPT family!

Camp Flashback - Now Hiring Camp Counselors

Camp Flashback is now hiring camp counselors. For the position
description, please click here.

History Alive - March 19, 2022

https://conta.cc/33MwHLX


Marriage in Georgia: Love or Money?
With Speaker Dr. Wendell Broadwell

History Alive Information

Lemonade Days

https://dunwoodypreservationtrust.org/history-alive/


Become a Lemonade Days Sponsor

Lemonade Days would not be the success it is without our
sponsors. Please support us and become a sponsor. To learn
more, click here.

Best of Perimeter

Dunwoody Preservation Trust has been nominated in three
categories for the 2022 Best of Perimeter reader survey
presented by the Dunwoody Crier and Appen Media Group.

1. Best Community Event - Lemonade Days
2. Best Summer Camp - Dunwoody Preservation Trust
3. Best Wedding Venue - Donaldson-Bannister Farm

 
You will be able to begin voting on February 15. To vote, click
here. Please vote early and often for all three listings above.

The voting window closes on March 15, 2022 and the Winners
and First Runners-Up will be announced in the April 21, 2022
edition of the Dunwoody Crier.

Make A Gift That Will Resonate

Whether you give once to honor a loved one or many times
over, you are helping to build the community that we will all
cherish. What we do is possible only because of the generosity
of corporations, foundations and individuals like you. Your

https://dunwoodypreservationtrust.org/wp-content/uploads/Event-and-Business-Sponsor-Letter.pdf
http://bestofperimeter.com


donation is tax deductible, but please consult your accountant.
And please don’t forget your company match if applicable.

Be A
Donor

Host Your Event at the
Donaldson-Bannister Farm

Are you looking for the perfect place to host a party or event?
There’s only one historic venue in Dunwoody, the historic
Donaldson-Bannister Farm. In addition to our beautiful
farmhouse and grounds, we have a 40’x40′ gable-style tent to
cover the pavilion at the barn, which makes us able to host
larger, socially distanced events. 

For more information:
call: 770-668-0401 

email: events@dunwoodypt.org

Learn More About Private
Events

https://dunwoodypreservationtrust.org/be-a-donor/
mailto:events@dunwoodypt.org
https://dunwoodypreservationtrust.org/donaldson-bannister-farm-events/


Support DPT By Shopping at Kroger

Here's an easy way donate to
Dunwoody Preservation Trust. Register
your Kroger shopper's card and DPT
will receive a percentage of money
spent at Kroger by all of our shoppers.
If you already have a Kroger card, you
can register it at any time.

1. Log into your account at https://www.kroger.com/
2. Select My Account from the top right Account drop-down

menu.
3. On the left column, scroll down until you see Community

Rewards and select it.
4. Choose the organization you want to support. We are

Dunwoody Preservation Trust or our organization number is
listed here as MU033.

5. You're all set!

SPONSORED BY

Join Dunwoody Preservation Trust
Today!

 ​  ​

https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001p4eAAN-ILAG9A3r-ZTe7vftse2IwKIjbWYo2GXDHLwcHas2Mc95unDOf0q8BKk0AvnrA0yGNiHvvhIwoilaV7KCt6wcWO8Z0t3XCFf4Ewh0JlRPXit_WsZdC7-o-p2G-K_Jcnh0BieQyGsLpKShAWQ==&c=HsGKskpX2erYVcJmQP9ZRGQOgfJnom350o360wSqHJwsrbrS-QDBBg==&ch=jmnmcZjDJu9OGLTULvw3TZI09BXcGV55XfjwSuvrwK3oKCMlogMw7Q==
https://dunwoodypreservationtrust.org/be-a-member/
https://www.facebook.com/DunwoodyPreservationTrust/?eid=ARCLoZlTLlvDxZIT9DZE7Enyl5AaGPlcoKMKKmneZlODiBsNYQrECumCApD6JistiFjL5ESn0WZH0PVl
https://www.instagram.com/dunwoodypt/


Follow us on Social Media!


